
revisions

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 2000-09 dated May 
9, 2000.

Washington County - 4-307

Question:  Have there been any previous studies for this project?

Answer:  None published.

 

Simpson/Warren Counties 3-10

Question:  It is noted that the I-65 project specifically mentions "a two page write up" for the project 
submittal.  I assume this is just the normal two page write up (pages 18 and 19) for any submittal.  
Would you please confirm that it is a standard submittal.

Answer:  This is a standard submittal.

 

Marion County - 4-192

Question:  The project description in the procurement bulletin does not correspond to the project 
description in the project scoping summary. Please clarify whether this job entails intermittent spot 
improvements along US 68 within the project limits as suggested in the bulletin or if a complete 
redesign of US 68 within the project limits is called for as suggested in the scoping summary.

Answer:  These are to be considered re-design sections.

 

James C. Grider, P.E., Acting Director 
Division of Professional Services 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
(502) 564-4555 

Revised: Thursday, May 17, 2001
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